Brawley Public Safety Employee Association and the City of Brawley
Tentative Agreement

03/02/2023

The Brawley Public Safety Employee Association (BPSEA) and the City of Brawley (City) have
agreed to the following terms amend their current Memorandum of Understanding;:

MOU Article 18.2 shall be modified as follows:

Effective immediately and until renewed negotiations, all regular, full-time Police Officers and
Dispatchers of the Brawley Police Department, e.g. Patrol Division, Investigations Division,
Communications Division personnel, including sworn personnel assigned to the “Administrative
Agent” position, SRO’s (School Resource Officers), Detectives assigned to Task Force Groups,
Community Liaison Officers, Traffic Division Officers, and PERT (Psychiatric Emergency
Response Team) Officers, shall receive holiday pay for the holidays delineated in Article 18.1,
except for those followed by an asterisk,

It is further agreed that the above does not pertain to personnel that are on modified duty
working a standard work schedule (Monday through Friday, 8AM - 5PM) nor to those unable to
work due to an injury or illness (temporarily totally disabled (TTD})). Holiday Bank will be
deactivated for those working a standard work schedule and for those who are unable to work
due to an injury or illness. Once the employee returns to their usual and customary duties,
Holiday Bank will be reactivated.

For the City: For the BPSEA:

Tyler Salcido, City Manager niel Schl

Salvador Melendez, BPSEA Vice President

'er, BPSEA President



